
A message from our outgoing President – Major General Peter 
Grant Peterkin CB OBE 

Dear fellow Veterans and Association members, 

Those of you who were able to attend the Drumhead Service at 
the conclusion of the Gathering will know that I was given a 
silver maquette statue by my successor, Brigadier Charles Grant, 
on behalf of all the members of our Association.  

Not only was this presentation a complete surprise but it was 
also undeserved because it has been a real privilege to have 
been involved in the Association events over the past 20 years 
whether this has been the Gatherings, happenings in the 
Museum at Fort George, or saying farewell to former colleagues. 

It is a wonderful statue that reminds me not only of my serving 
days in the Queens Own Highlanders but also the continuing 
friendships and good works in our wonderful Association. Long 
may this continue and I look forward to joining up with many of 
you at future Association events. 

With many thanks and my best wishes to you all 

Peter 
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